Dear,
Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman John, Ranking Member Kelly , and members of the State and Local
Government Reform Committee,

Please accept this email as my written testimony as a proponent of HB 90. | urge you to support this
bill. As a lifelong Ohio resident and a parent of 6 young Ohioans, | have been alarmed by the by the
actions and results of current and continuous emergency powers in our state. The ruinous effects on
the people, prosperity, and future of Ohio are obvious.

HB 90 will restore the balance of power between three co-equal branches of government. We the
people do not want a dictator in Ohio, but that is what we are and have been living under. We the
people want Ohio to be safe and to thrive. We the people MUST have a voice via our elected
representatives during a declared emergency.

| ask you to vote yes on HB 90.

Thank you,

Lisa McDaniel



